
 

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital 
Upper Byron Place 

Clifton 
Bristol 

BS8 1JU 
 

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

 
Friday 28th December 2012  

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
I would like to inform you of and invite you to our next 
 

 
Chesterfield Hospital Re-development Project 

Public Information Meeting 
 

at 
 

The Reception Room 
Clifton Hill House, Clifton Hill 

 
On 

 
Wednesday 30th January at 6pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Steve  
 
Steve Nicholson 
Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project. 
Telephone: 07917 240937 Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  


